
From: Nicole Cousino [mailto:nicolecous@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 9:03 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: RE Proposed Propane Export Terminal 

  

Dear Commission,  

I urge you to NOT allow a propane export terminal. This is not the right direction for this city 
that prides itself on high standards for environmental protection, progressive action and wholistic 
thinking. Considering the source of the fuel, the impact from its transport and use, why is this 
project even a possibility?  Please take the right approach and do not allow this proposal to go 
forward.  

Sincerely, 

  

Nicole Cousino 
Portland resident 
nicolecous@gmail.com 
36 NE 76th Ave 
Portland, OR 97213 

 


